
  

Midlothian Council 

Tuesday 28 June 2022   

 

 

Labour Group 

Notice of Motion 

 

The Council recognises the contribution that former Councillor (now deceased) ADAM 

MONTGOMERY made to both Lothian Region and Midlothian Council over many years of public 

service and seeks to commemorate his long standing record to Midlothian in general and to Penicuik 

in particular by renaming Penicuik Park to become known as MONTGOMERY PARK, and request that 

officers carry out the necessary actions to have the Park renamed. 

 

 

Proposed By:  

Councillor Willie McEwan 

 

 

 

Seconded By: 

Councillor Russell Imrie 

 

 

  


